
 

 

February 9th 2024 

Re: Bell Craft Alternate Bargaining Rep - Ontario Election Results 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

We would like to inform you that the following individuals have been elected by the delegates in their 

respective regions to serve as alternates for the bargaining committee: 

• Kirk Watson - South/West 

• Donovan Nezbeth - GTA 

 

North/East  - NOTICE OF RUN OFF 

There will be a runoff for the alternate position in the North/East area between the following members: 

• Kevin Long 

• Jeff Brohman 

The run off election will begin immediately and will be conducted the same way. Only Locals of the 

North/East Region will be eligible to vote.  

The polls are now open for the North/East and will close on Monday February 12th at 1pm  

To cast your vote for the run off election please send an email Titled “Bell craft alternate election”, to 

the Election committee as follows: 

mike.nicoloff@unifor27c.ca  sleptick@unifor34.ca 

unifor45bellchief@gmail.com  clayton.nunn@unifor.org 

Please Note: In the event we have a tie following the run off election in the North/East, we will then ask 

the entire body to vote. 

Once again, we would like to express our gratitude to all those who put themselves forward as 

candidates, as well as extend a special thanks to the election committee, consisting of Spencer, Mike, 

and John, for their dedicated efforts throughout the week. Your commitment is greatly appreciated. 

In Solidarity, 

 

Clayton Nunn 

Unifor National Representative 
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